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Dear Parents,        Date : 18 /03/21 

Greetings !    

        Kindly pay the first quarter fees of the academic year 2021-22 by 20th 

June . We are thankful to the parents those who have paid the first quarter 

fees on timely basis. If you have any financial issues please come and 

meet in the Accounts office. 

 The second quarter fees will be due in July 2021.   

 

Principal.       

   


